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“We Can and We Will” 

 
 
 

 
7th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

I write to inform you of the appointment of my successor at TQEA. 

 

Recently, interviews for the post of Executive Principal at TQEA were held and Andrew Wilson was 

successfully appointed to the role. We congratulate him on his appointment. 

 

Following a lengthy and extremely thorough application and interview process, I am confident that Andrew will 

do a fantastic job in leading TQEA through the next stage of its evolution and onto further success in the 

future, building on the strong foundations that have been put in place over recent years. 

 

It has been a pleasure for me to work with our wonderful students, supportive parents and fantastic staff 

during my time in post and I am sure Andrew will continue to ensure that effective links with all stake holders 

are retained and further developed.  

 

Andrew has kindly provided a few words by way of an introduction: 

 

“I am delighted to be joining TQEA and our trust as Executive Principal in September. When I visited last 

month, I was hugely impressed with the expectations, commitment and excellent relationships that exist 

between students, staff and parents/carers. 

 

Good luck to year 11 in your remaining examinations, I wish you well in your next stages of education or 

training and hope that you will remain in contact as we continue to build the on the successes that you 

have been part of during your time at TQEA. 

 

For those of you in other year groups, or with siblings in year 6, I look forward to meeting you all when we 

return in September and to working with parents, carers and the TQEA staff team to continue our journey 

towards “outstanding”.”  
 

I wish Andrew and you all, the best for the future and know that you remain in very good hands. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
Dan Watts 
Principal 
The Queen Elizabeth Academy 
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